
 

 
 

APRIL 1st – 3rd  
 

 

HARDYSTON TOWNSHIP BULKY WASTE  

COLLECTION PROGRAM 
 

Applications Must Be Received  
By MARCH 24, 2025 

 

 Please note this is the only bulky waste pick-up scheduled for 2025. There will be no fall 

pick-up. 
 

 

Applications and information available at the front office 
 

Or online at www.hardyston.com 

http://www.hardyston.com/

